
   

 

Employers Wanted for High-School Job Fair 
HOUMA – More than 500 public high-school students will be graduating in May with industry-based 
certifications, and many will be seeking employment at a job fair April 11, 2019, at the Houma Municipal 
Auditorium. 

Those industry-based certifications are in business/computer applications, health care, welding, 
carpentry, hospitality, electrical skills, safety, customer service and other fields.  

These same students will have WorkKeys certificates in applied math, graphic literacy and workplace 
documents, so potential employers can get an idea of their level of problem-solving and critical-thinking 
skills, as well as trainability. 

The job fair begins at 8:30 a.m. with students arriving directly from the high schools; concluding by 
midday. Companies with entry-level positions available or pending are urged to register for the job fair 
by calling or emailing Terrebonne Parish Schools Counselor Pam Mayet at pamelamayet@tpsd.org or 
calling 985-851-1163. 
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